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25th February 2010 
 

 
 
 
Dear Mike 

 
 

It was great to see you again for our TaylorMade adidas Ashworth Golf seminar and tournament in Dubai.  
 
We hope the club fitting session on the driving range with our tour fitters was educational and interesting 
for you.   
 
It’s really very important for us to know that our brands and products are professionally represented in the 
Netherlands and Benelux region, as this is such an important area for us.  As an ambassador of our 
brands for the past 10 years and to golf in general, it’s a privilege to say that you are part of the 
TaylorMade adidas family and would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your professional 
services and support you have given our brands for the last ten years.  We sincerely appreciate all the 
work you have done as a TMaG staff player.   Your work as professional club fitter to our contracted 
adidas sports personalities throughout the Netherlands and Benelux is truly appreciated, as I know it is by 
them also. 
 
I look forward to seeing you again at the Amsterdam Golf Show in a couple of weeks 
 
We do hope that our working together shall continue in the future. 
 
Kindest regards 

     
Lee Farrar     Giles Birkhead 
Field Sales Manager – TaylorMade  Field Sales Manager – adidas | Ashworth | Sunice  
UK | Ireland | Netherlands | Belgium  UK | Ireland | Netherlands | Belgium 
 


